
From: 
Sent: 9/11/2021 4:04:51 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Cc: gail jackateam.com 
Subject: re DA DA2021/1612 

to appropriate officer 
I am writing with concern at the delay to approval of the Seawall in front of our property 
There is no doubt we are under increasing risk from rising sea levels and greater devastating 
storm surges 
This will inevitably destroy our property that was approved as safe to build by council. It will 
also lead to the destruction of Pittwater road and all the issues that that entails. 
We respectfully seek your urgent attention to approving the Seawall to mitigate ours and 
councils risk to person and property 
Russell and Gail Jacka 

Sent from my iPhone 
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